
Sacred Heart Tisbury & All Saints Wardour Castle 
Trellis House, Station Road, Tisbury   01747 870228  Father Robert Miller 

tisburyparish@cliftondiocese.com website: https://salisburycatholics.org/tisbury-parish  

  

Please book your place for Mass by email or phone  

October  18 TWENTY NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   Psalms Week 1 
    Diocesan prayer league:  St George, Westbury 
            Masses at Sacred Heart, 9 a.m. and 6.30 p.m. All Saints, Wardour, 11 a.m. 
   SECOND COLLECTION:  CAFOD 
 
       19  Monday   Mass at Sacred Heart 5.30 p.m. 
 
  20  Tuesday  Mass at All Saints’ Wardour, 9.30 a.m.  
 
            21  Wednesday  Mass at All Saints’ Wardour, 5.30 p.m.  
                     
  22  Thursday  No Mass 
  23  Friday  Mass at Sacred Heart, 6.00 p.m. 
 
  24  Saturday  Mass at Sacred Heart 9.30 a.m. 
   Clocks go back one hour as BST ends tonight 
 
  25 THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   Psalms Week 2 
 Diocesan prayer league:  Corpus Christi/Our Lady of Lourdes/St Joseph’s, Weston-super-Mare 
            Masses at Sacred Heart, 9 a.m. and 6.30 p.m. All Saints, Wardour, 11 a.m. 
    
Booking system for our Parish Masses: places will be allocated to those who do not have emails 
(first come, first served)! However, if you are on the list, you will gain entry. Please book by 5pm 
the day before. Please bring your mask. Stewards will be helping (do volunteer).  
 
QR codes. There is a QR Code poster in each church: you are encouraged to scan this with your 
smart phone if you have one when you enter the church. You do still need to write your name 
and address down on Father’s list though please. 
 

PRAYERS: for the sick: Judy Wright, Nick Weeks, John Bell.  

For all parishioners, for our families, for those undergoing treatment and those who are unwell; for our 

doctors and their staff, for several people at various stages in the process of joining the Catholic 

Church.  Please pray for Elizabeth Croft, who died on Wednesday 14th October.  May her soul and the 

souls of all the faithful departed rest in peace Amen 

OTHER PARISH NEWS: 

1st November, 11 a.m Mass, All Saints’ feast day, Wardour Chapel . Visiting celebrant, Bishop Peter Doyle. 

Wardour Chapel RECITAL(change of date) : Iuno and Ambrose Connolly, 6 p.m. 28th November (postponed 

from 24th October as previously advertised).  

 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for the month of October- Evangelisation: The Mission of the Laity in the 

Church. That by virtue of baptism, the laity faithful, especially women, may participate more in areas of 

responsibility in the Church. 

Please add your name to the rota for cleaning Sacred Heart. Phone Teresa Frost 870690 

SUNDAY MISSALS: buy your own to bring to Mass on Sundays. Sold in Beatons. 
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SECOND COLLECTION FOR PETER’S PENCE: For those not able to attend Mass, a second PayPal 

button has been placed on our website, and donations on this will be allocated to Peter’s Pence 

until 31st October.  Alternatively, cheques, made payable to Sacred Heart Tisbury, may be sent to 

Trellis House, marked on the back “Peter’s Pence”. 

 

Offertory: A huge thank you to you all for being so generous with the offertory, responding to 

the Parish by new standing orders, increasing your contribution and so on. God bless you.  For 

methods of making regular donations, please email Robert Vaux 

 treasurer.tisbury.thesacredheart@cliftondiocese.com for information. 

Starting School? Wardour Catholic Primary School . If you have a child born between 1 September 2016 and 
31 August 2017, then now is the time to apply for a place at a primary school for admission from September 
2021 onwards. You must complete an application form that is available from the school admissions team of 
your Local Authority – that is the County Council of the county in which you reside. If your child has been 
baptised and you are applying for a Catholic school, you must also provide a copy of the baptism certificate 
to the school. Please ensure you apply by the closing date of 15 January 2021. 
  

Fifty Catholic Churches to See before you Die  (All Saints’ Wardour is included) Publisher Gracewing 

Press  ISBN number: 978 085244 962 2  £14.99 Those who ordered a copy- they have just arrived!  

October is traditionally the month dedicated to Our Lady and the Rosary. In London, the Rosary is prayed 

live on-line at the National Rosary Shrine at St Dominic’s Church, Haverstock Hill. We are invited to take part 

in the Rosary Whirlwind Mission to pray for the world. Details can be found at: 

www.rosaryonthecoast.co.uk 

 

Holy Land Pilgrimage  28th July – 6th August 2021, led by Dom Anselm Brumwell and Fr Colin Mason. 

Opportunities for walking, swimming, rafting on the Jordan River!  

Contact rina@youngcatholicadultnetwork.uk for more information  

LGBT+ Mass: Sunday 18th October 3pm at St Nicholas of Tolentino Catholic Church, Easton, Bristol BS5 0RE 

POPE FRANCIS’ ENCYCLICAL LETTER: FRATELLI TUTTI  on Fraternity and Social Friendship.  

If you google Fratelli Tutti and click on Vatican.va you can read it. If anyone would like a paper copy please let 

me know and I can order some for the Holy Shop. 

Pope Francis: ‘Let us dream, then, as a single human family, as fellow travellers sharing the same 

flesh, as children of the same earth which is our common home, each of us bringing the richness of 

his or her beliefs and convictions, each of us with his or her own voice, brothers and sisters all.‘ 

Christmas cards/2021 Catholic diaries:   I can order some for the Holy Shop if anyone would like that. Usual 

charities –Aid to the Church in Need, Catholic Truth Society, Catholic Adoption Societies and more. Catherine  

 

 

Our newsletter by email: do send your email address to us and I will send you the newsletter each week  

catechist.tisbury.thesacredheart@cliftondiocese.com   If you would like the Redemptorist Sunday Message or Bulletin 

by email, please let us know. 
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